
 

Invoice 
 
Date:  December 29, 2022 
 
To: Laura Jester, Administrator 
 Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission 
 c/o 16145 Hillcrest Lane 
 Eden Prairie, MN 55346 
 
 
 
Item Description:  
 
2022 creation of a Natural Resources Management Plan and volunteer field guide to direct the  
restoration and management of the natural areas at Bassett’s Creek Park, Minneapolis 
 
 
Details: 
 
2022 NRMP field work, plan creation, and project support: $4,600 
 
NRMP funding by Bryn Mawr Neighborhood Association: $1,700 
Seed cost funding by Bryn Mawr Neighborhood Association: $600 
 
 
 
Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission total amount due: $2,300 
 
 
 
Due upon receipt of invoice – payable to: 
 
Friends of the Mississippi River  
101 East 5th St Suite #2000  
St Paul, MN 55101 
 
Please contact Barb Heintz, FMR Accountant, at 651-222-2193 ext. #34 with any questions. 
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